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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Missouri Gas Utility, Inc.’s  )  
Purchased Gas Adjustment (PGA) Factors   ) Case No. GR-2008-0136 
To be Audited in Its 2006-2007 Actual Cost   ) 
Adjustment.      ) 
 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSE CONCERNING TARIFF FILING 
 

 Comes now Missouri Gas Utility, Inc. (MGU or Company), and respectfully provides to 

the Missouri Public Service Commission (Commission) the following supplemental response to 

the Staff Recommendation and Memorandum: 

1. On August 14, 2008, MGU filed its Response to Staff Recommendaiton and 

Memorandum.  Among other things, in that response, MGU stated that it would file revised tariff 

sheets by September 15, 2008, to clarify existing tariff language regarding transportation 

imbalances. Response, para. 10.  In response to a Staff motion, the Commission has since set this 

matter for a prehearing conference on October 8, 2008. 

2. Because of various Company obligations, MGU will not be in a position to file 

the referenced revised transportaion tariff sheets by Septemeber 15, 2008.  MGU now believes 

that it will be in a position to file the revised transportation tariff sheets by October 10, 2008. 

3. As this case remains pending and no order directing MGU to make any specific 

tariff filing has been issued, MGU believes that this change should not require any Commission 

action, at this time. 

WHEREFORE, Missouri Gas Utility, Inc. respectfully requests that the Commission take  



 2

note of this supplement to MGU’s Response to Staff Recommendation and Memorandum. 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 

       
____________________________________ 

      Dean L. Cooper   MBE#36592 
      BRYDON, SWEARENGEN & ENGLAND P.C. 
      312 E. Capitol Avenue 
      P. O. Box 456 
      Jefferson City, MO 65102 
      (573) 635-7166 
      (573) 635-3847 facsimile 
      dcooper@brydonlaw.com 
 
      ATTORNEYS FOR  
        MISSOURI GAS UTILITY, INC. 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 The undersigned certifies that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document was sent 
by electronic mail on September 15, 2008, to the following: 
 
 Lera L. Shemwell    Marc Poston 
 Office of the General Counsel  Office of the Public Counsel 
 lera.shemwell@psc.mo.gov   marc.poston@ded.mo.gov 
 
 

       
      ____________________________________ 
 
 
 


